
As a concerned citizen in Milwaukie, OR, I very much appreciate the members of the Task Force 
on Universal Health Care volunteering to do this essential and historical work to bring health 
equity to all residing in Oregon. The values and goals to which all of you have committed could 
not have been better during this time of crisis.  
Peace and strength to you! 
Leah Eads 
Milwaukie, Oregon 
 


